
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: JP/HH/HD 

 

20 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 7 March 2024 

 

This year to celebrate ‘World Book Day’ on Thursday 7 March, the whole school is to immerse themselves 

into the wonderful world of literature. Throughout the day we want to create a cosy reading environment, 

we would like your child/ren to come dressed up as their favourite character from a story or come dressed 

in their pyjamas along with a blanket, their favourite book from home and a teddy bear. Slippers can be 

brought in a labelled bag.  We are asking for a voluntary donation of £1 per child for the event which can 

be paid on ParentPay.  

 

To further promote reading, we would like to invite parents/carers in for a Stay and World Book Day session. 

Throughout the session, you will have the opportunity to complete some reading activities such as design 

and make a bookmark, puppets or your very own comic strip. Please find below the table with times and 

dates for the sessions. Every child will receive a participation raffle ticket after the event. At the end of all 

the stay & events, two winners will be chosen and there are prizes to be won!  

 

Year Group  Time & Date  

Nursery  Thursday 7 March 2:45-3pm 

Reception Tuesday 5 March 2:30-3pm  

Year 1 Tuesday 5 March 9-9:45am  

Year 2 Monday 4 March 2:30-3pm  

Year 3 Wednesday 6 March 2-3pm  

Year 4 Wednesday 28 February 9-10am 

Year 5 Friday 1 March 1:30-2:30pm 

 

 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get 

in touch.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Petch & Mrs Howis  
 


